
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Customs House 
5 Constitution Avenue  

Canberra ACT 2600 
 
 
Dr Roger Clarke  
Chair 
Australian Privacy Foundation 
78 Sidaway St 
Chapman ACT 2611   
 
 
 
Dear Dr Clarke, 
 
I was looking forward to meeting with you last Tuesday to discuss in person 
your concerns and the issues you have raised, but I do understand the pressure 
multiple obligations and tasks place on our time.  
 
In relation to your e-mail to me of 7 August 2012 I note the incorrect use of the 
term “Federal Judge” in my letter rather than a Division 1B Judge or a  
Division 1B Magistrate.   
 
In regard to the compounding issues you raise in paragraph 8 of the e-mail I am 
unable to make comment on the actions of other agencies, Parliamentary 
Committees or the Minister for Home Affairs.   
  
I would like to reiterate my offer to meet with you, in Canberra, at any mutually 
agreeable time to discuss these and other issues you have raised in your 
original letter of 8 July and email of 7 August. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Tonie Differding  
National Manager  
Airport Operations South  
13 August 2012      


